Communication procedure

You will receive information via:

Children's Pigeon Holes

Each child is allocated a named pigeon hole in the front foyer where we put your newsletters, receipts, fees invoices and any other specific notes. Please check this daily.

Newsletters

Regular newsletters are sent home, via your child's pigeon hole. Please check this daily as it is our most effective way of ensuring that everyone has updated information on centre events.

Whiteboard Board/Community Notices

Notes on the whiteboard in the foyer area and our community notices provide additional methods of sharing important information with families. Please check these areas regularly.

Informal Chats/Information Sharing

We are here for your child's benefit, so please don't hesitate to speak with us. If you would like more information or have specific concerns please make an appointment with a staff member so that we are able to give you the attention you need.

Centre Displays

Please have a look at the notice boards in and around the kindergarten, they contain information, photos and work samples about Early Childhood Education and your child's learning.